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We are proud of our team and each 

month a member is awarded the Carer 

of the Month. The Support Team look at 

team members who have excelled in 

their role and along with the feedback 

from our customers, we decide on 

which team member has earned the 

title for month. Along with a nice prize, 

they also will be given the Bluebird Care 

fob watch or pin badge. Look out for 

the team members who are wearing 

these! 

We would love for you to get involved 

so please contact us should you wish to 

shout about your team! 

CARER OF THE MONTH  

Parkinson's Awareness Week 2015 (20-26 April) is all about 

getting everyone to be a whole lot friendlier. Will you 'up your 

friendly'? 

Holding open a door or a little patience in a long queue can 

brighten up someone's day. But for people with Parkinson's, it 

can make all the difference. 

Carolyn Dailey Director says 

“I am proud to be supporting Parkinson’s awareness week. We 

are encouraging our team along with anyone else who would 

like to pledge on our very own pledge wall various ways to 

support people with Parkinson’s. This can just be simply holding 

a door open or giving up a seat. All of our team have been given 

the something to say pin badge’s to show their support” 

If you would like more information about Parkinson’s awareness 

week or how Parkinson’s affects people then please contact our 

team 

 

We are always looking for ways to reduce the 

amount of paper we produce within the business 

forgetting about being blue and going green! If you 

would like to help us with this we can provide your 

invoices along with other information including 

this newsletter via email. Please contact our team 

to update your details. 

 

We have two new team members to 

the Support Team!  

 

 

 

 

 

Bluebird Care Connect 
 

Bluebird Care, one of the UK’s leading providers of homecare 

and support, are offering customers in Newmarket & Fenland a 

free 30 day trial of a Centra Pulse device which will provide 

personal 24/7 emergency assistance at the touch of a button. At 

the end of the trial, customers can continue using the service for 

£3.50 per week. 

 

Carolyn Dailey, director at Bluebird Care Newmarket & Fenland, 

said: “We are excited to be partnering with Centra Pulse to 

enable our customers to live more independently for longer. This 

type of technology compliments personal care in the home. We 

can now provide our customers with a 24 hour service and be 

there for them whatever the situation.” 

 

If you would like further details of this service then 

please contact our team. 

 

Sarah Pickwell, who 

some of you will 

recognise, was a 

member of the 

Newmarket team and 

is now our Customer 

Supervisor. 

 

Avril Mulligan who also 

joins our Support 

Team as Coordinator. 
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